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Running Championship for AAU Female students

 

The Deanship of Student Affairs at Al Ain University of Science and Technology, Al Ain
Campus, organized Running Championship on Treadmill Machine for Female students, In order
to invest leisure time in useful sports activities.

The First place was to a student Rana Hamed from the College of Pharmacy, while the Second
place won by Yousra Abd Rabo from the College of Education, Humanities and Social
Sciences, and student Islam Al Qaisi from the College of Pharmacy won  the Third place. Where
the winners have been crowned by Prof. Ghaleb El Refae, AAU Vice President and Dr. Ibtehal
Aburezeq, Dean of Student Affairs.

The aim of this championship is to encourage female students to participate in extracurricular
activities, create high sports spirit and discover new talents.
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